
The Urban League of Central Carolinas (ULCC) invites you to join us for our fall
graduation on Thursday, August 29 at 6:30 pm. We will celebrate and honor graduates of
ULCC programs. We look forward to seeing you there!

Having a place to call home is an inherent dream for all.  The Urban League of
Central Carolinas and BB&T will offer a Housing 101 session that will explore your
housing options, discover what works for you and make a plan to get you there.
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